
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Nursery Parents/Carers                                       January 2019 
 
 
Happy New Year to you all!  We have now set the Nursery calendar dates from September 2019 to August 2020.  I am 
writing to inform you of the dates and have attached our Nursery calendar for more information. 
 
The Nursery will be closed to all pupils on the following dates: 
2nd – 6th September 2019 
23rd December 2019 – 1st January 2020 
 
Squirrels and Badgers using the 12/24 hour Stretched Funding Offer 
Children using this funding scheme will not be funded from the 17th - 28th August 2020 inclusive. 

 
If you would like your children to attend the Nursery between the 17th and 28th of August please email us to let us 
know.   Your 12 (or 24) hours of funding covers all other holidays throughout the year  (please see Calendar attached 
for more detail). 
 
Squirrels and Badgers using the 15/30 hour Flexible Funding Offer 
Children using this funding scheme will not be funded on the following dates: 
28th October – 1st November 2019 inclusive 
23rd December – 3rd January 2020 inclusive 
17th – 21st February 2020 inclusive 
6th – 17th April 2020 inclusive 
26th May – 29th May 2020 inclusive 
20th July – 28th August 2020 inclusive 
 
If you would like your children to attend the Nursery on the above dates please email us to let us know.  The number 
of places available during each holiday period may fluctuate and are dependent upon the numbers of staff available to 
work during that period. 
 
For more information about these dates please refer to the Nursery EYEE calendar attached to this letter.  If you have 
any queries please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Nursery team.  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Thayre 

Executive Principal 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


